Warm Season Greetings to all members
and supporters of Nunca Mas

We will soon be saying good bye to 2022 where a lot of positive developments have taken place.

We have more members than ever — 80 paying members and still counting.

We have more volunteers - Close to 20!

We have now 5 financed ongoing projects in 5 different countries on three continents.
We have in 2022 won projects for in total 3.5 million DKR.
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We were at last fortunate to host partners from Zimbabwe and Honduras.
They told about the situation in their home countries and our co-operation with their organizations.

We have been active on g and f where we have still more followers.

COVID-19 as a major threat appears fortunately to be over now. As a result of this, Nunca Mas has been able to
visit all our strong and brave partners and with our own eyes see what they are achieving under much too often
risky and otherwise challenging conditions. We are very proud of being a partner of each of these organizations.

All this has only been possible due to your staunch support.
From the bottom of our hearts we therefore want to thank you.

P
LRI P

We hope you will continue to support us in 2023 so we can continue the positive
development of Nunca Mas and achieve an even bigger impact in making this
world a safer and better place.

The Board of Nunca Mas


https://www.instagram.com/
https://www.facebook.com/nuncamas.net
https://nuncamas.net/

